
 
PO Box 109626 

Newmarket 
Auckland 1149 

 
25 September 2014   

 
Electricity Authority 
Wellington 
Email: submissions@ea.govt.nz 

 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

CONSULTANCY PAPER – IMPROVING TRANSPARENCY OF CONSUMERS’ ELECTRICITY 
CHARGES 

 

I am writing on behalf of the Auckland Energy Consumer Trust. 

The Trust has an ongoing interest in the question of transparency of consumers’ electricity 
charges, both as an owner of a significant part of Vector Ltd and as a consumer trust. 

Trustees have read carefully the submission on this topic prepared for the Energy Trusts of New 
Zealand and totally support the submission. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Ian Ward  
Executive Officer 
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